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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Planned industrial action on the Southeastern network 
 
No doubt you are already aware that there is planned industrial action by RMT on the 
Southeastern network on the following dates: 
 
Tuesday 21st June 
Thursday 23rd June 
Saturday 25th June 
 
It is expected that there will be significant disruption as most stations will be closed. The link 
below gives information on service availability during these dates, and how to claim a refund: 
 
https://www.southeasternrailway.co.uk/travel-information/live-travel-information/industrial-
action 
 
We know that this is a cause for concern for students sitting their A-level examinations 
during these dates. We strongly suggest that if you haven’t already, you begin to make 
alternative arrangements. For instance, using other forms of public transport, staying with 
family or friends locally and car sharing where possible. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
Michelle Marshall  
Assistant Principal  
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